
Plainfield Public Libraries Closed 
 
Following recommendations, we will be closing the libraries until further notice.  
 
Over the next couple of days, the staff and I will be formulating a plan to provide some limited 
services.  Watch for messages and posts from us.  We will do our best to keep you reading.   
 
The best way to contact us is by email: mer-prml@plainfieldlibraries.org. We will be checking 
for messages daily.  We will answer questions and can provide assistance with electronic library 
resources.  
 
Follow us on Facebook at Plainfield Public Libraries or on Instagram @ merprml.   
 
Take advantage of our electronic resources by visiting our website:   
https://plainfieldlibraries.org  
 
Download books and audiobooks with NH Downloadable Books,  Stream video on 
Kanopy.  Read the New York Times on-line.    
 
Wi-fi access is always available outside of our library buildings. It's not the same as being in a 
library, but if you need internet access you can link into wifi.   
 
Take care and watch for updates.  
 
Mary King  
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